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Camden Meeting - 5th July 2023 

Attendees: 

Zoe – OS COMMS 

 

Hasanul – CTU 

Dee - CTU 

Ibs – Pararmount / MTV 

Veronica - McDonalds 

Goshia - Scala 

Sarun/Melli - Electric Ballroom 

Tawanda - CCTV 

Thank you all for your attendance.  

 

 

 

THE NEXT MEETING DATE IS 

WEDNESDAY 6th September 2023 

@ The Hawley Arms Pub at 3PM.  

 

 

 

 

A few notes from the meeting: 

 

As the summer months are upon us More tourism brings more crime!!!! 

 

Its been noticed that the police seem to be more focused on the shops/business 

in the area. 

Thoughts are that they need to be more focused on the overall people in the 



area and not just business. 

 

It was suggested that the police have towers located along the highstreet and in 

the market so they have a better presence and larger overview of the area for 

communication purposes and as a derterrant. 

 

CCTV has informed us there is an operation happening on the 22nd of July 9 

PM till late. 

There will be 2/3 officers in the CCTV monitoring room and several others on 

the High Street to tackle violence and harassment against women. 

 

Sexual Offences have been reported to be on the up in the area. 

 

Electric Ballroom have reported  

Queue Harrasment & large groups loitering around after hrs 

Might be an idea if the police are able to leave a van in the area...... it might 

deter people as its difficult to control the nightime after hours groups. 

 

CTU have repoted that Homeless issues are also on the rise, and this causes 

more drug activity. 

There are a few new faces in the area also. 

 

The drug dealers are becomming more astute.... they seem to be using Dogs to 

hide the drugs. 

ie. the dog is trained and will sit on the drugs and not move untill the dealer 

says so. 

Anyone else approcahing will be scared off by the dog. 

 

Once again the issue of the Safe Space Hub being located in the wrong area 

came up again... do we know who to contact to talk about how to get this 

moved to a more safe and central location? 

 



 

We still need to compile a lilst of the business that are registered with Safer 

Space... and also try to see where the gaps are for business that are not 

registered, and help them to register. 

Sara will be looking into this over the next few weeks, so please get in touch if 

you have questioins or your business is not registered for safer space. 

 

Please get in touch with sara@ to add your business to the list. 

 

 

 

 

The rest of this email contained information about the use of radios and CCTV data with 

several mentions of names and contact details. Information that is not relevant to this hearing 

and has therefore been removed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 



 


